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gail dietzer
64 parker island rd
wolfeboro, NH 03894

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

In case you are not familiar with the story of the Prometheus tree, I will summarize it.  In 1964, a
geologist was given permission by a park ranger to cut down what was determined to be the oldest
living tree.  Both the geologist and the ranger have lived with the shame of their deeds.  If you approve
Norther Pass, I believe you will live with the same shame.  New Hampshire does not want Norther
Pass.  Please listen to us.

Sincerely,
gail dietzer
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